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Friday 10th November 2023 
Dear parents and carers,  
As we are nearing the end of this term, we wanted to let you know about our up coming events. 
Christmas Dates 
Mon 11th Dec  RS nativity 9am  

Tue 12th Dec  RP nativity 9am  

Wed 13th Dec  RC nativity 9am  

Thurs 14th Dec  RM nativity 9am  

  The last week - Christmas film one afternoon in classes  

Mon 18th Dec  Nursery concert 10.45am and 2.45pm  

Tue 19th Dec  Yr 4 Christmas assembly 4A and 4B 9.30am 

Wed 20th Dec  Yr 4 Christmas assembly 4R and 4S 9.30am 

Thurs 21st Dec  Christmas parties in class Children can wear their party clothes. 

Fri 22nd Dec  Christmas Jumper Day for Birmingham Children’s Hospital Please bring in 50p 
Christmas Assemblies  
9:15 - Reception Year1&2,   
10:00- Years 3&4,   
10.45 Years 5&6  

Please note, there is a training day on Monday 8th January so school will be open to pupils on Tuesday 9th January.  

 
Volunteering Opportunities – Our children need you! 
We are very keen to support our community by providing opportunities to volunteer with us. This is a great 
experience and a first foot in the door to employment - we would be able to provide a reference for future 
employers and you gain experience in working with children. Currently, we are looking for volunteers who 
can listen to readers in school. If you are interested, please contact the school office.  
 
Swimming 
We have decided that Yr 4 will continue to go swimming in January (not Yr 5 – they previously went in Yr 
3). This is to give Yr 4 children the chance to swim 25m independently. Yr 6 will go swimming after their 
SATs tests in May.  
 
Authorised Adults for Collection of Children 
Thank you for returning the slips that name which adults have permission to collect your children. If you 
have not returned these, please do so as soon as possible. If this information changes (for example, you no 
longer give permission) you MUST inform us immediately.  
 
School Lap tops 
If you have a school lap top, please return it to us as soon as possible. If you would like to continue to use 
it, please ask to see Dr Allen.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
S Allen and N Hemming 

Dr S Allen and Mrs N Hemming, Acting Co-Headteachers 
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